It's more funin the &

hil

Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT
DILG-NAPOLCOM CENTER, Quezon Avenue corner EDSA, Diliman, Quezon City 9%=r“
Telephone Numbers 928.91.81 » 925.11.53 %d o

www.dilg.gov.ph @;f&
o

'r.’. 3!’*?:95“‘. /g] &
April 15, 206 :Q_;{__'%D: '

Comtrod Moraber

w#
-

E

L

ey,

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR N P
NO. 2016-52 L B3 sECTE .n,i,;
il P "'n. »J,h{_:.gtﬁgﬁ‘\
TO : ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY MAYORS, MUNICIPAL MAYORS,
ARMM REGIONAL GOVERNOR , DILG REGIONAL DIRECTORS AND
OTHERS CONCERNED
SUBJECT : 1ST JOINT SUMMIT: GOVERNANCE IN HEALTHCARE

The Philippine Heart Center, as a government-owned and controlled corporation,
has adopted the Performance Governance System as a management process in
healthcare, through the Institute for Solidarity in Asia since 2012, and after a review of
the governance charter and setting of strategy map with monitoring of performance
indicators in a Balanced Scorecard, is being recognized, among other 11 government
institutions, as an Island of Good Governance in the APEC Summit in 2015.

Relative to the above, all Local Chief Executives are hereby encouraged to allow
LGU medical practitioners and hospital administrators to participate in the 1st Joint
Summit: Governance in Healthcare, to be held on July 13-15, 2016 at the Children's
Heart Foundation Grand Auditorium, 31 floor, Philippine Heart Center Annex Building,
East Avenue, Quezon City. -

The summit aims to share and discuss the components of Good Governance in
Healthcare through best practice sharing through: (a) relevance of Good Governance in
the current health sector situation in the Philippines, (b) Clinic Governance in Healthcare
through clinical indicators and patient safety, (c) Hospital Governance in organization,
internal processes and fund management, and (d) importance of accreditation and
benchmarking for hospitals. The payment of registration fee, transportation, per diem
and other incidental expenses may be charged against their respective local government
funds, subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For further details, interested parties may coordinate with the secretariat, through
Ms. Glorilyn Joy Caroline at email address: osm@phc.gov.ph or Telephone Numbers:
(02) 925-2401 locals 3808 or 3809.

All DILG Regional Directors are directed to cause the widest dissemination of this
Memorandum Circular to LGUs within their respective areas of jurisdictions.
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